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August 13, 1987

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Sir:

Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation of your

receiving our signal as described in your letter August 9th.

We sincerely appreciate your effort to contact us on this matter,
and wish you continued luck and success in your monitoring

efforts.

If I may be of further service to you, do not hesitate

to contact my office.

Sincerely,
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Ken Dillon, Operations Manager, Ozark 98
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CC: Public inspection

Truman Hills Mall — Suite 6 — Post Office Box 1420 — Warsaw, MO 65355-1420 — 816/438-7343



